
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 December 18, 2017 
 
 
 
ITEM:  IX.F. 
 
 
TOPIC: Removal of Board Policy 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the recommendation of the Policy Committee and remove the policy listed below, as 
the School District does not offer Intramural Activities: 
 

Board Policy IDFB – Intramural Activities 
 
 

RATIONALE: 
 
The Board Policy Committee has met with staff to consider the removal of this policy.  
Consideration for the removal of this policy was submitted to the Board during the 
meeting of November 13, 2017. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached Policy 
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